
 

 

I am very excited to be teaching Year 4 and Year 5 next year – we are going to 

have a fantastic year together.  Mrs Challis will be our teaching assistant every 

morning. You will also be taught by Mrs Sanderson on Tuesdays (from playtime 

onwards) and Mrs Marjoram on a Friday afternoon. 

You have already had two transition sessions with me so you know some of the 

routines and expectations for next year, but here are a few reminders…  

 

  

HOME LEARNING 

Please practise your times 

tables over the summer to 

make sure you are ready for 

September! 

Don’t forget to keep 

reading! 

I will explain homework in 

further detail in September 

but it is very important to 

keep practising spellings 

and key maths facts as well 

as reading at home as often 

as possible. 

 

 

 

GOLDEN TIME 

Earning Class Dojos 

throughout the week will 

lead to ‘golden time’ on a 

Friday afternoon – so keep 

working hard! 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you start in September, our topic will be ‘Reach for the Stars!’ we have 

planned lots of exciting activities for you around the solar system, setting your 

own goals and building a community. We are already planning to have a space 

dome in our school and a trip to the Astro Campus at York University! 

You may have noticed that we will be learning Spanish next year. We will be 

learning together so please share with me any words or phrases you already 

know – gracias! 

 

 

Last, but not least, please do come and chat with me if you have any questions 

about next year. I am delighted to be teaching Class 4 and look forward to 

getting to know you and your families. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

From Miss Richards and the Class 4 team! 


